



Monday 27th February – Year 11 Mock Exams begin
Thursday 23rd February – Year 9 Parents’ Evening 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.
Monday 6th March – Year 7, 8, 9 Assessment Week begins
2nd, 15th and 16th March - Possible NEU strike dates 
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Recent News

Dates for your diary

We are so proud to have received an Ofsted "good" rating in our  latest

inspection! This outcome is testament to the hard work and dedication of our

school community. Read all about it here http://ow.ly/9P8A50Miyn0

Students met with the interior designers of our new
building. The workshop was an opportunity for students to have

some design input into our new school. Our students had some

great ideas. We look forward to the next stage of the project.  

New build Interior Design Workshops 

A Good School - Well done everyone! 

We are delighted to be in talks with The Charter Schools Education

Trust with a view to joining their multi-academy trust by

September 2023. We're excited by the possibilities of being part of

a fantastic local trust that shares our values!

A New Partnership 

http://ow.ly/9P8A50Miyn0





Year 8 Printmakers
Year 8 Art students  have produced some skilful reduction Lino

Prints for their art and science project. They have demonstrated a

sound understanding of the challenging print process and have

created some stunning results.  Well done Year 8; we cannot wait to 
see what you produce next. 

Reward trip success!

We were so pleased to be able to run the reward trips at the end of last term.

Students were able to purchase places on the trip with their ClassCharts

Positive points. Students went to the cinema and/or bowling. Great fun was

had by all on the trips. We look forward to running further reward trips later in

the year. 

Enrichment Progress
Students in our sewing enrichment have been making great progress.
The standard of the work being produced is excellent. The sessions
have a wonderful atmosphere that encompasses resilience and team
work. We look forward to seeing what they produce next. 

Another fantastic fortnight of positives awarded, a total of 23,483! .
Year 7 were again our highest scoring year group with 6,683 positives
awarded. Our top 3 scoring Learning families were 7BMA, 8ISH and
9GAH. We saw a rise in the number of positives awarded by parents so
thank you for your support, please do continue to award those parent
points! 

Year 10  Art students visited the Tate Modern to gain inspiration

for their sustained Art GCSE project. The students were engaged

and enthused, which was great to see.  Many took some fantastic

photos for their work.  We look forward to seeing how these

projects progress. 

GCSE Art Gallery Trip 


Positive Potential 

Tai and Mahboud were presented with their Jack
Petchey Awards at a the annual awards ceremony.
Both were nominated for these awards by their peers
and we think that you’ll agree, it is totally deserved!
Well done, Tai and Mahboud! 

Jack Petchey Awards evening



A group of 12 students spent the week at Jamie’s Farm in
Surrey. They took part in many activities including
farming, cooking and gardening, plus many long walks.
Well done on all your hard work. 

Jamie's Farm Residential 

SSLP Chess tournament 

 A group of Year 8 Students visited Oxford University,
They were able to take part in workshops, tour the university and even
take part in a scavenger hunt!
Remember, the world is your oyster and nothing is out of reach for any
of you – shoot for the stars!

Oxford University trip 

Y9 also visited the Holocaust exhibit at the Imperial War
Museum, as part of their Religious Studies work on the effect of
the Holocaust on Judaism. 

The Imperial War Museum

Ada theatre trip 

On Saturday 28th January, some Y9 students went to the
"Seeing Auschwitz" display in South Kensington.
The display showed the pictures from the camp taken by the
guards and secret photos taken by the inmates. 
It was a sobering experience for all.

Auschwit Exhibit

On Friday 27th January, our students  were able to see their
short film, Ada, on stage at The Southwark Playhouse.
It was a great evening and wonderful to see the students'
work being appreciated by so many. They were the stars of
the show!

Our  Chess enrichment students students were given the
opportunity to take part in a Chess tournament at Harris
East Dulwich.  All the participants showed great
sportsmanship. Well done team Compass!



Jamies Farm
Awareness posters

To raise awareness and highlight the importance of
mental health, our artists created wonderful
typographic posters. These posters have been on
display around the school for Mental Health week 

Music for your mind

In response to student voice, for Mental
Health week , our students were given
opportunities to have music played during
lunchtimes. 

Free Fruit

We began Mental Health  week with with an informative and
reflective assembly from our amazing head students. The
assembly looked at the relationship between Mnetal and
physical health  and had lots of ideas on ways we can look after
our mental health further.

Student led assembly

Compass School was delighted to hear that The Worshipful
Company of Pattenmakers were now sponsoring their free fruit
programme.
Having initially been set up as part of Compass’ Children's Mental
Health Week activities, Compass students will now have free fruit
on arrival each morning for at least the next 10 weeks. 

Children's Mental Health Week


